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Alert: Recall of Tomatoes Due to Possible Contamination of
Salmonella

To Our Valued Customer Partners,

This is to advise you that Pacific Coast Fresh Company is NOT involved with the recent recall of tomatoes
due to possible contamination with salmonella. Below is the information issued from the recalling firm, with
FDA knowledge:

This is to inform you of a product recall involving: Tomatoes, H&C 5x6 25Ib, H&C 6x6 25Ib and
Williams Farms Repack LLC 4x4 2layer, 4x5 2layer, 60ct 2layer, 60ct 18Ib loose (2layer box), XL
loose (2layer Box), and 14-3ct trays in a 25lb box. Lots R4467 and R4470.

This recall has been initiated due to a possible contamination of salmonella from its original Shipper H & C
Farms. The product began shipping on 4/23/25. Inmediately examine your inventory and quarantine
product subject to recall. In addition, if you have further distributed this product, please identify your
customers and notify them at once of this product recall. Your notification to your customers may be
enhanced by including a copy of this recall notification letter.

Remove Product. Notify distribution centers and retailers to remove affected items from store shelves and
inventory. It is imperative that the recalled product is returned to the wholesaler for safe and responsible
disposal.

This Recall should be carried out at the wholesale, retail, consumer, or user level.

This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration. As of this notice, the
FDA has not posted any information concerning this recall.

Best Regards,

Daved Dbl

David Doble

Sr. Director - Food Safety
Pacific Coast Fresh Company
ddoble@pcfreshco.com
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